
WALSH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SCHOOL GOVERNANCE COUNCIL ELECTION

We are happy to announce the results of the September 19, 2013 Walsh Elementary School Governance 
Council elections for parents and teachers!

Newly Elected Parent Members:
 Carmen Hernandez
 Catherine Jimenez
 Margie Rivera
 Maegan James

The following parents are already members of the Walsh Elementary School Governance Council and they will 
begin the second year of their two-year terms on November 1, 2013:
 Andrea Berg-Levin
 Taysha Correa
 Alisha Love

We would like to thank the all the parents who stepped forward as nominees, as well as everyone who voted 
in the election. A total of 38 Walsh households voted in the election. 

Thank you also to our Election Committee: Parent Liaison, Mr. Rodney Parker, and three fine young adults 
from PAL, Cedekia Chambers (WAMS) Briana Smith (Wilby High School), and D'anthony Graham, (Kennedy 
High School) for facilitating the Parent Election. 
Walsh Elementary School teachers elected the following individuals as teacher members of the council:
 Allyson Bilbrough, Kindergarten Teacher
 Kathy Dente, Kindergarten Teacher
 Matthew Wallace, Grade 5 Teacher
 Mark McGrath, ELL Teacher
 Linda Strange, ELL Teacher     

  
All newly elected parent and teacher members of the School Governance Council will begin their two-year terms 
on November 1, 2013. Community Members will be elected by the School Governance Council at a public 
meeting after November 1, 2013. The public is invited to all School Governance Council meetings which 
will take place in the Walsh Elementary School Gym. A schedule of meetings, agendas, and minutes will be 
posted publicly in the school building and on the school website, according to state and federal regulations, so 
they are available to everyone.


